
Ambassador & Madam Suganuma attended Ikebena show  
Titled “PRETTY ‘N’ PINK,” on May 20, 2018, at Galle Face Hotel 

 
Ambassador & Madam Suganuma attended the Ikebana show titled “PRETTY ‘N’ PINK” held on 
May 20 at Galle Face Hotel, Colombo 3.  This was an annual charity event conducted by Ikebana 
International Sri Lanka Chapter 262, which marked and celebrated its 10th year anniversary.  Ms. 
Shanthi Shanmuganathan, President, and other board members welcomed Ambassador & Madam 
Suganuma as the chief guests and Hon. Wasantha Senanayake, State Minister of Foreign Affairs, 
together with more than 100 participants.  They all enjoyed the evening especially with the special 
Ikebana performance by Mr. Christopher Lim from Singapore, the mentor to Ikebana International 
Sri Lanka, as well as with songs, dances and dinner.   
 

  
Welcome Pooja Dance Speech by Ms. Shanthi Shanmuganathan 

  
Speech by Ambassador Suganuma Demonstration by Mr. Christopher Lim 

  
Memento presented from Mr. 
Shanmuganathan to Mr. Lim 

Works of demonstration by Mr. Lim 

  
Demonstration by Mr. Lim Participants watching Mr. Lim’s demonstration 

 


